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Wednesday 11th Jan 2023

Trip to Wimbledon Fire station



Dear Parents/Carers,

Yellow Class will be visiting the Fire station on Thursday the 19th of January. We will leave school at 10:45am and return at approximately 1:15pm. This trip will result in us using public transport; we will be taking the 93-bus followed by a short walk to the Fire station. 

In the Autumn term, we discussed fire safety when learning about different celebrations such as birthdays, Diwali and Bonfire Night and sources of light, including candles/lanterns. The children enjoyed engaging in firefighter role play, building a fire engine and reading stories about firefighters. This trip will be a lovely opportunity to build upon the learning in the previous term. 

There is no cost for this trip.


Your child will need a packed lunch on this day as we will be eating altogether, once we return to school. Please also ensure that your child has a warm coat on this day. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do let us know.


Thank you,

Miss Fursland and the Yellow Class team 
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